
 

 

 

 

 

 

To all the volunteers and Helen 

and Lydia and all staff that 

made the 80th York Road 

Birthday celebrations amazing. 

It was a wonderful event that 

was enjoyed by all. We raised 

over £1000.    
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Sports Day 
Children only 

18th July 

Picnic  
 

 19th July 
Details to follow            
Weather permitting 

  

Diary Dates 

Newsletter 

Preschool - York Road 
Nursery and Yorkies 

We would like to wish all the children 

all the best in their new schools they go 

onto.                                                      

We look forward to welcoming new chil-

dren in September and all our returners 

joining us for another wonderful year. 

September returners 

All  children returning - 5th September 

Preschool back - 7th September 

 

Our  Bee project was judged yester-
day and unfortunately we did not 
win but it was great to have had the 
children to take part. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
We will be saying goodbye to four of our children who 
are moving up to nursery and we wish them good luck. 

Hedgehogs and Rabbits were all very excited to ‘bee’ 

told we came first is the Bee Competition. 

The judging took place on Tuesday and we were told we 

won the prize for creating; 

‘A whole multi-sensory classroom environment and into the garden with 

their sunflowers’. 

Rabbits and Hedgehogs wanted to make the classroom into a ‘bee gar-

den’ and did this through various crafts, growing flowers from seed and 

caring for them, learning how to create our own bee gardens and learn-

ing and sharing facts and stories about bees. We were also fortunate to 

have a ’bee keeper’ Nonno Georgio, come in to talk to all the children 

about his bees . We also made up our own bee song and ‘waggle dance’. 

We all had a lot of fun learning about the role bees play and would like 

to say a ‘BIG’ Thank you to our families for the support they have given 

the children throughout the project. We are hoping our children will 

now have a lifelong love for our bee community. 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT!  PDF Journals will only be available to download until 31 August, and zip files of photos and 
videos for only 28 days.  All journals and parent accounts for children leaving York Road Nursery School will 
be deleted from our system after this date to allow for the new children and parents to be added. 

If you have purchased a USB of your child’s Learning Journal it is ready to collect from your child’s Key 
Teacher now. 

Thank you  
  

Tapestry Reminder! 

If your child is leaving York Road Nursery remember to download their Learning Journal (both the PDF and 
media files) from the web browser version of Tapestry at https://tapestryjournal.com 

Visit from the Fire Brigade 

The children enjoyed a visit from the fire brigade yesterday. 

The children had an opportunity to ask questions and also to 

use the hose pipe on the engine. The lovely fire fighters also 

sounded the sirens.  

Hitchin Fire Station will be having an Open Day on Saturday 

3rd September 12.00-3.00pm. Newton Road. All Welcome. 

 

 

Rabbits needing a good home 

 

If you are interested in giving these lovely rabbits a loving 
home. Hutch included. Please ask to speak to Lisa. 

We are happy with a small donation towards our Garden       
Development project. 

https://tapestryjournal.com/

